
I’m under the impression that I’m not being believed when I make claims about
Barrie Housing, probably because the claims I’m making about them are awful, and I
sound really intense. And although the screenshots of these emails between myself
and Rob is not evidence of what was discussed during our in-person meeting that
took place on Apr. 21, 2023, it does show that we did have a meeting and that Rob
did sit as a member of my charity’s Advisory Committee. 

Rob, if you’re reading this, I hope you understand why I’ve published this: we need
help and no one wants to do the right thing and speak up for us, and I’m trying to
show others that I’m not a liar. 

I’m thankful for everything you’ve done for Fresh Food Weekly, I hope you know that.
But thousands of people in Simcoe County are suffering, painfully, and they’re dying
because no one wants to step up and do the right thing. 

- Leah



We went to lunch at Donaleighs in Barrie, Ont., on Friday, Apr. 21, 2023. 


